UNITED STATES
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON. D.C. 20545

April 25, 1968
Docket Mo. 50-133

¥ Dr. Carroll W. Zabel

Chairman, Advisory Comnmittee
on Reactor Safeguards

U, S, Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D, C.

Dear Dr. Zabel:

Three (3) copies of the following are transmitted
for t ormation ©f the Committee:

Letter from Pacific Gas and Electric Company,
dated April 18, 1968, transmitting Appendix IV,
Procedure for Inspection and Testing of Unit
No. 3 Following an Rarthquaks.
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Sincerely yours,

02 Q. Jrass

Peter A, Morris, Director
Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures: 3
As stated above . v
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